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September 9, 2024 

 

 

General Synod Aldergrove 2025 

Re:  Inspection of GS Archives 

Via electronic transmission only 

 

 

Dear brothers:  

 

This letter is to confirm that the archives of General Synod Guelph 2022 were inspected at Ebenezer 

Canadian Reformed Church by elder Warner Reinink and elder Brian deWalle with the archivist Matt 

Vandermooren on August 22, 2024.  We can report that the original documents are filed in good order.  

 

 

On behalf of the Council of Rehoboth Canadian Reformed Church,  

With brotherly greetings, 

 

 

 
 

Brian deWalle 

clerk 

 

 


